
Dear IDWR, 

  I am writing this letter to let you know our groups 
intention on participating in your May 24th 
prehearing conference (case # AA-WRA2021-001).  
Our groups name is Water District 37B 
Groundwater Association.  Please notify me on how 
best to proceed.  

 

Thank you 

Rusty Kramer 

Water District 37B Groundwater Association 
Secretary 

waterdistrict37b@outlook.com 

208-870-3217 

 

Water District 37B Groundwater Association 

PO Box 507 

Fairfield, Idaho 

83327 
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